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HPV VACCINATION
Information for Parents of Year 8 pupils


All girls and boys born between 1st September 2008 and 31st August 2009 are being invited to have the vaccination against HPV.  The two injections will be given in school during term time. The first will be given during the 2022 summer term and the second during the 2023 summer term. You will be notified of the 2nd dose date after Christmas 2022.


The first dose will be given in school on Thursday 14th July.

We can only immunise young people with a completed online vaccination consent form.


Please indicate your consent by completing the e-consent form using the link below

www.wchcimms.co.uk/Forms/HPV


Each School has a unique code to access the consent form.

The code for Ruskin is WC111417.

PLEASE NOTE ACCESS TO ONLINE CONSENT WILL CLOSE ON MONDAY 11th JULY.


Further information about the HPV vaccination can be found on the NHS website:
www.nhs.uk/hpv


If you have any queries regarding this vaccination or the e-consent process, please email the SCHOOL AGE Immunisation Team at wcnt.immunisation@nhs.net

Kind Regards


Cheshire East School Age Immunisation Team
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